
 

Project Area 

Project Description 
The State of Alaska Department of Transportation 
and Public Facilities (DOT&PF) will resurface Old 
Seward Highway, from O'Malley Road to Rabbit 
Creek Road. This project's goal is to extend the 
service life of the road and restore it back to good 
condition. The project will tackle surface defects 
such as ruts or areas with high roughness, by 
resurfacing the existing roadway. Other work may 
include improvements to: 

• Drainage

• Targeted subgrade replacement

• Signage

• Striping

• Roadside hardware

• Vegetation clearing

• Utilities

• Bus stops

• Curb ramps

Project Schedule 

Public Involvement Ongoing 
Preliminary Design 2023 – 2025 
Final Design 2025 – 2026 
Anticipated Construction 
(or later based on available funding) 2026 

MARCH 2025 

Old Seward 
Highway 
Pavement 
Preservation 
Project 
 

Project Contacts 
DOT&PF 
Christina Huber, PE, Project Manager 
(907) 269-0572
christina.huber@alaska.gov

Lounsbury 
Dave Gamez, PE, Project Manager 
907-743-2130
d.gamez@lounsburyinc.com

Project Communications 
Talli Vittetoe 
(907) 562-2000
tvittetoe@dowl.com

State/Federal Project No. CFHWY00886/537010 
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Project Area 

Project Description 
Due to deteriorated pavement condition, the State of 
Alaska Department of Transportation and Public 
Facilities (DOT&PF) proposes to resurface Huffman 
Road from Old Seward Highway to Birch Road as part of 
the larger project Anchorage Area Group A Pavement 
Preservation. This project would extend the service life 
of the roadway and reduce future maintenance costs. 
The key design features of this project may include: 

• Resurfacing

• Drainage improvements

• Structural section repairs

• Signage & striping

• Roadside hardware

• Vegetation clearing

• Utility relocation

• Guardrail replacement and repair

• Culvert replacement and repair

• Pedestrian facilities and Americans with
Disabilities (ADA) compliant curb ramps

Project Schedule 
Public Involvement Ongoing 

Preliminary Design 2023 – 2025 

Final Design 2025 – 2026 

Anticipated Construction 
(or later based on available funding)

2027 

MARCH 2025 

Huffman Road 
Pavement 
Preservation 
Project 

Project Contacts 
DOT&PF 
Christina Huber, PE, Project Manager 
(907) 269-0572
christina.huber@alaska.gov

DOWL 
Irene Malto, Project Manager 
(907) 562-2000
imalto@dowl.com

Project Communications 
Jovie Garcia 
(907) 562-2000
jgarcia@dowl.com

Project No. CFHWY00886/537010 

Project Fact 
Sheet 


